
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 2nd May 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The children in Year 4 have been very busy learning and showing excellent behaviour and have 

achieved 110 Class Credits!  

 

I am extremely proud of all of them as they have worked well as a team to get this fantastic score. 

 

To celebrate, we are going to have a chocolate tasting day, where children will get to taste a wide 

range of different kinds of chocolate and make their own minds up about which they prefer and 

why. This celebration will fit in nicely with our Chocolate topic. School will be providing the 

chocolate. 

 

This will take place on Friday 9th May 2014 throughout the day. 

 

We look forward to enjoying this celebration and (of course) eating all the chocolate! 

 

 

 

 

Miss Lester    Mrs Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    
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